
תשפ”ג אב ט”ו בס”ד
August 2, 2023

Dear Parents, Friends, and Family ,עמו”ש

As the school year approaches, we are delighted to share the great developments
happening at Ohr Shlomo Yeshiva High School.

Over the past few months, the Yeshiva has acquired a new building that perfectly
suits our needs and dreams for the future of Torah Education in Brooklyn. The
building, located at 1049 East 15th Street, fulfills our vision to provide state-of-the-
art accommodations in a central location, all while focusing on "Timeless Torah,
Life-long Friendships, and Priceless Education."

Dedicated to academic excellence, we take immense pride in welcoming our new
Principal of General Studies, Mr. Avi Fuchs. With years of experience in
educational leadership and a reputation as a beloved and engaging teacher, Mr.
Fuchs is a valuable addition to our staff, students, and the entire Ohr Shlomo
family.

Our Yeshiva boasts a phenomenal team of excellent Rabbis and teachers, with
familiar faces and new additions. We are also excited to introduce Rabbi Dr. Joel
Rosenshein, a renowned psychologist and education expert, who will focus on
enhancing social and emotional well-being.

This progress is a significant step forward, and we know that we can't achieve it
alone. We reach out to you, our Ohr Shlomo family, as we believe that working
together allows us to dream big. During this initial phase of development, we
welcome any form of participation and dedication opportunities are available. If
you wish to get involved, please feel free to contact us at Laharoni.osy@gmail.com.

With great anticipation, we look forward to an incredible year of Torah education.

Best regards,

Rabbi Moshe Zakheim


